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Applications open 

 

Effective 31 October 2019, the temporary suspension of applications in the Fund has been lifted.  

Any applications and transfers received during the temporary suspension period will be processed using the unit price as at 
31 October 2019. 

 

 

More information 

We regularly provide up to date information about the Fund, including quarterly Fund Updates and continuous disclosure 

information. These contain current information about the Fund’s gearing, interest cover, borrowings, diversification, valuation 

policy, related party transactions, distribution practises and withdrawal rights. 

Please refer to the ‘Fund Information’ section of this website or contact Investor Services on 13 29 39 (select Option 4) for 

copies of these documents. 

 Australian Unity Diversified Property Fund – ARSN 106 724 038 


